
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SECURITY BULLETIN  

 
SUBJECT:  Displaying MAC-Issued Identification Badge 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Security at MSP is YOUR responsibility! 

If you SEE something, SAY something! 

Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport Police Department 

 
Per MAC Ordinance, authorized persons shall 
display their valid MAC-Issued Identification Badge 
whenever they are within the Airport Security Areas 
by displaying the Identification Badge on the 
person’s outermost garment above the waist with 
the photograph side showing for public view.   
 
This means that your badge must be displayed on 
the Air Operations Area (AOA), in the tug drive, etc. 
even when you are actively working.   
 
To avoid violation, utilize the proper badge holder 
that will best fit your needs:  lanyard, arm-band, clip, 
retractable clip, safety vest with badge holder, etc.   
 
Reminder: Although a good practice, it is not a 
requirement to display your badge in the sterile area of 
the terminals.  

ADDITIONAL SECURITY INFORMATION 
-Access at the un-staffed field gates continues to be reduced.  Please utilize staffed field gates such as 
Gate 101, Gate 113, and Gate 222 to access the Air Operations Area.  
-Gate 113 will close permanently within the next year due to Glumack Drive rerouting.  Please utilize 
Gate 101 when the gate is closed.   
 


